STATE OF NEW YORK
ExecuTivE CHAMBER
ALBANY |2224

ROGBERT 4. MORGADO
AECRETANT TO THE GOVEARGA

Coo |SAKD ANmesyy

February 12, 1981

Dear Mr., Thomas:

on behalf of Govarnor»éarey, I acknoewledge:
receipt of the one year deferral of proposed noise

" emissions standards for medium and heavy trucks and

truck-mounted s0lid waste compactors transmitted with
your letter of January 30.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Henry E. Thomas

Director

Standards and Regulations Division

United State Environmental
Protection Agency

Washington, D. C. 20460 .




